From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Lidl Nwe Hey Road Salendine Nook app no.2020/93308
Date: 22 October 2020 16:27:00

Dear Sir

My wife and I are strong supporters of the proposed Lidl store in Salendine Nook.
As you are aware , large number of houses have been built in this part of West Kirklees
over the past few years leading to more people requiring local food shops. Lidl will
provide a budget store alongside Sainsburys which is an upmarket store. There are ample
shoppers for both supermarkets to prosper. Additionally the extra jobs will improve the
local economy.

Yours faithfully

22 Oct 2020

Sent from Samsung tablet.





